
Mr. Ronald Cuccaro
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, N.Y. 13501

Dear Mr. Cuccaro,

I am writing to thank you and members of your firm for

the professional handling of my case. The skillful and

sensitive work accomplished by Mr. Militello and Mr.

Hamlin was timely and resulted in mitigating the harm-

ful effects upon my business. Their excellent work allowed

my business to continue without major disruption of service

and thus lessoning the financial loss.

Though I hope I am not put into a situation where I need

future adjustment service, I would not hesitate contracting

with your firm or to remember your firm to my business

associates.

Sincerely yours,


